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19th February 2023 

Ms. Jennifer Murnane O'Connor, T.D., 

Dáil Éireann, 

Leinster House,  

Dublin 2. 

 

PQ 49590/23  

To ask the Minister for Health the number of intensive homecare packages delivered to persons in 
CHO5 to date in 2023; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
 
Dear Deputy Murnane O’Connor, 
 

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 

above Parliamentary Question, which was submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

I have reviewed the matter and the following is the current position. 

There are two individuals currently in receipt of an Intensive Home Support package in CHO5. One 

service has been in place for more than 10 years while the second service commenced in 2023.   

 

Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

___________________ 

Helen McDaid  

Head of Service Older Persons  

South East Community Healthcare 

 


